
Department of Computer Science and Engineering
BUET, Dhaka, Bangladesh

June 0-1, 2013

Meeting# BPGS-20 13/05

A BPGS meeting was held on May 21, 2013 (Tuesday) at 2:45 pm in the Teachers' Lab of the
Department, chaired by Prof. Dr. M. Kaykobad. The list of BPGS members present in the
meeting is attached. Following decisions have been taken in the meeting.

1) The resolutions of the Meeting# BPGS-2013/04 held on April 24, 2013 have been
confirmed.

2) M. Sc. Thesis proposal by Farah Tanzeem, Student Number: 100705062 has been
accepted.

3) Applications made by the following Master's students for transferring from full-time to
part-time studentship have been accepted.

Name of the Student Student Number
Mohammad Saifur 0412052070Rahman
Samia Nawshin 0412052033
Farzana Haque 0413052095

4) Application made by S. M. Ferdous, Student Number: 0411052014 for registering 12
credits of thesis as a part-time student has been accepted subject to the approval of
Academic Council.

5) A number of BPGS members have expressed their concern because of increasing the
class size of theory courses of April 2013 semester from 30 to 40.

At last the meeting ended with a vote of thanks from the Chair.
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Dr. Md. Monirul Islam Prof. Dr. A. S. M. Latiful Hoque
Assistant Professor and Head of the Department and
Member Secretary, BPGS Chairman, BPGS
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